Safeguarding Adults Statement

Here at Carron PA Support, we are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all
adults, especially those who are Deaf and Deafblind. We ensure that all individuals are treated
with dignity, respect, and fairness, and we work within the legal framework of the Care Act 2014
and relevant safeguarding guidelines in England.

Our team is trained to recognise and respond appropriately to any safeguarding concerns, and
we actively work to create a safe, inclusive environment for everyone we support. If you have
any concerns regarding safeguarding, please contact us immediately.



